
Welcome Jeannette Bauer, ARNP
FCPHD Board of Trustees invites the 

community to join us in welcoming ARNP 
Jeannette Bauer as the 
newest member to our 
growing team of medi-
cal providers.  Jeannette 
began working at the 
District this April.

After earning a Bach-
elor of Science in Nurs-
ing (BSN) at Seattle 
Pacific University in 
Seattle WA, Jeannette 
continued her medical 
education and gradu-
ated with a Masters in 
Nursing Science from 
Ball State University 
in Muncie Indiana in 
2006.  She then became 
a Board Certified as a Family Practice ARNP 
with the American Academy of Nurse Prac-
titioners.

Jeannette has experienced a variety of 
ARNP positions in her career while con-
tinuing to focus on Family Practice. Amidst 
family commitments her career thus far has 
consisted of many part-time positions after 
4 plus years of full time.  These medical ex-
periences included being a Nurse Clinical 
Instructor for Carson Newman College in 
Jefferson City, Tennessee and as a provider 
with the Community Medical Group of the 
Community Medical Center in Missoula, 
MT. Her most recent employment was 
as a provider with the detention center in 
Hamilton, MT through Spectrum Benefits, 
hospice through Missoula based Compassas 
Rocky Mountain Hospice, and home medi-
cal assessments through EMSI in Montana.

Jeannette enjoys listening to music, read-
ing, scrapbooking and sewing, although 

she admitted that her 
work and family com-
mitments have not al-
lowed her much time 
to do these.  She also 
has played the flute 
and piano, the latter for 
church while growing 
up.  Outdoor activities 
also enjoyed, but not 
to the degree she would 
like, are fishing, hiking, 
hunting and shooting, 
which hopefully she’ll 
find more opportunity 
while here in Republic.  
She also admitted to do-
ing some quilting and 

crocheting, but not for some time.
Jeannette is looking forward to focus-

ing on her full-time ARNP position with 
FCPHD.  Joining her in Republic is her 
husband Troy, who is a diesel mechanic, and 
sons Thatcher, 10, and Carsten, 4.  With 
Jeannette joining FCPHD, we now have 
grown to a team of seven family practice 
providers : Farhad AlRashedy, MD; Rich-
ard Garcia, DO; Mari Hunter, ARNP; Jodi 
Petersen, ARNP; Jim Corbett, PA-C; Craig 
Christopher, PA-C, and now Jeannette.

Please. join us in welcoming ARNP Jean-
nette Bauer as we continue moving forward 
on our mission “To strengthen the health 
and well-being of our community through 
partnership and trust.”
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